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The evolving satellite market presents new challenges for national administrations. The widespread adoption of high-throughput 

satellites (HTS) with spot beam technology, combined with the deployment of non-geostationary satellite orbit (NGSO) mega 

constellations, has made effective monitoring of the satellite telecommunications sector increasingly complex. This presentation

outlines Brazil's approach to addressing these challenges, emphasizing collaboration with satellite operators and the use of statistical 

validation through space radio monitoring.
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